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Year-to-Date Operating Expenses: February 2024
YTD Ave per mth

Church Exp Income: $18,305 $2,615
Church Exp Spent: $20,353 $2,908
Church Exp Net: -$2,047
Bal Fwd (July 1) $5,801
Current Net Balance $3,753

MAS Operating Budget July 2023 - February 2024
Actual. Budget. Variance

Income: $116,115. $105,966. $10,149.
Expenses: ($104,166.) ($111,880.) $7,713.
Gain (Loss): $11,949. ($5,914.) $17,863.

It is the Mission of the Middletown Seventh Day Adventist Church

to know, accept, and trust in Jesus Christ as Lord to follow and

obey him as His Word instructs To reflect and share Him with

everyone in our daily sphere of influence

Divine Worship Service
March 9, 2024
11:00 - 12:30

We are blessed that you have chosen to worship with us.
May God richly bless you as we worship together.

Worship in Singing Vicki Cooper

Welcome & King’s Business Mike Cline

Opening Hymn * #326 Congregation
“Open My Eyes That I May See”

Invocation John Scharffenberg

Offering** World Budget Mike Cline
Adventist World Radio

Children's Story***

Scripture/Prayer Matthew 24:3 Andrew Chung

Message Last Days Predictions John Scharffenberg

Closing Hymn #309 vv. 1&4 Congregation
“I Surrender All”

Benediction John Scharffenberg
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Church at Study
March 9, 2024
9:45 - 10:45

Opening Hymn #7 SS Class
“The Lord in Zion Reigneth”

Prayer SS Leader

MissionSpotlight Southern Asia

SS Study-Sanctuary Carol Bevins

Today
Deacon in Charge Doug Turner
Greeter Jill Fenk
Flowers Carol Bevins
Fellowship Meal Host

Even to Even Sunset @ 5:56 p.m.

The Coming Week & Future Events
Wednesdays @ 7 pm Church Prayer Meeting Fellowship Hall

“Christ Object Lessons”

Mondays @ 7 pm Cobb Mt. Bible Studies Cobb Lions Club

March 16 Communion Pastor Octavian

March 16 @ 5:30 pm Vespers Sanctuary
Jim & Carol Bevins

March 23 Bill Cude

*Remain standing for the Invocation
**All loose offerings go to the Local Church Budget.

(place specific offerings in the envelope provided & mark)
*** Lamb’s offerings go to Maranatha Water Well

Announcements
March 9, 2024

Today is Health Sabbath with Dr. John Scharffenberg
Dr. Scharffenberg has just celebrated his 100 year old birthday..
He was a professor at Loma Linda University for a number of years and
his area of expertise is nutrition and public health. He will have a Q&A
session this afternoon after the fellowship meal. Have your questions
ready and bring a friend.

Bible Studies, Baptism, Church Membership: If you are interested in
becoming a member of our church family or would like more
information, please contact Pastor Octavian (509) 675-5728 or Ruth
Witzel (707) 987-2685.

Middletown Church Prayer Meeting are on Wednesday nights @ 7 pm
They are held at the church in the Fellowship Hall. Let's study, share
and pray together.

Redwood Camp Meeting will be held July 21 - 27 at the Redwood Area
Campground near Fortuna, California.
Jennifer Shaw, camp secretary, reported, "God is working at Redwood!
There will be an awesome week of worship and fellowship for those who
come to Camp Meeting." https://nccsda.com/rac/

Reminder -We have an ACTIVE Prayer Ministries, led by Brian
Westenrider and Sue Martin along with others. Reach out to this team
of church family members, to lift your petitions, with unification and
intercessory prayer for others, for yourselves and any challenges we
face. Contact Brian @ 707-266-2998 or Sue @ 707-483-9092

Happy Sabbath Church Family! Our next church social event will be a
special Farewell Vespers for Jim and Carol Bevins on Sabbath March
16th, beginning at 5:30 in the church sanctuary. There will be an
opportunity for us to come up front and share some special words of
encouragement and farewell to Jim and Carol, please contact Sue
Martin as soon as possible (text message @707-483-9092). Following
vespers we will have a meal of soup, bread, and dessert. A sign up
sheet will be passed around for those who are able to contribute to
the meal and help with set up and clean up responsibilities. Please feel
free to invite your family and friends! We will see you there.




